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DHHL TO DISTRIBUTE WIFI HOTSPOTS TO PUʻUKAPU PASTORAL LESSEES 
Hotspots to provides connectivity solution for those experiencing loss of service 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 3, 2024 
 
KAMUELA, HAWAIʻI ISLAND – The Department of Hawaiian Homes Lands (DHHL) will be 
distributing AT&T Wi-Fi hotspots to eligible Puʻukapu pastoral lessees this week, ensuring 
reliable broadband service for those in the area. 
 
Hotspot distribution will take place at the DHHL Waimea District Office located at 64-756 
Māmalahoa Highway. Distribution dates and times are as follows: 
 

• Tuesday, June 4: 4 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
• Wednesday, June 5: 9 a.m. – 8 p.m. 
• Thursday, June 6: 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

 
To receive a hotspot, individuals must be a current SIC broadband customer who has been 
without service since April 2024. Hotspots will be issued one per lessee. Each hotspot includes 
one month of unlimited Wi-Fi prepaid by DHHL. 
 
“Reliable access to phone and internet service is a critical lifeline for our Puʻukapu lessees,” 
said DHHL Broadband Coordinator Jaren Tengan. “Our goal is to provide SIC customers with 
an interim solution as they transition to an alternate provider.” 
 
Most Puʻukapu lessees are outside the service areas for both Hawaiian Telcom and Spectrum. 
Fiber optic service is planned for the Puʻukapu area in 2025. 
 



DHHL will continue posting updates and information at dhhl.hawaii.gov/broadband/. Those 
needing further assistance can also reach the department at dhhl.broadband@hawaii.gov or 
808-570-4883.  
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About the Department of Hawaiian Home Lands: 
The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands carries out Prince Jonah Kūhiō Kalanianaʻole’s vision 
of rehabilitating native Hawaiians by returning them to the land. Established by U.S. Congress in 
1921 with the passage of the Hawaiian Homes Commission Act, the Hawaiian homesteading 
program run by DHHL includes management of more than 200,000 acres of land statewide with 
the specific purpose of developing and delivering homesteading. 
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